
EXTRA
Baby Picture & Message (Deadline November 9th)

** must also complete back of order form
Personalization/Name Stamping (Deadline November 9th) 

** see below to print name

Dear Parents,
The CB West Antler yearbook will contain a special section for Seniors’ 
Baby Pictures, which will include a Color Baby Picture of the senior 
and a special congratulatory note from you.  This section is in addition to 
the normal senior portraits that appear in the yearbook.  The cost of this 
option is $45.00 and must be ordered by the Friday November 9th

deadline.  This feature is not available online.  

STAFF USE ONLY

DEPOSIT DATE:  _____________________

CHECK # ___________________

Student’s Name (PRINT CLEARLY) ________________________________________________________________  Grade ___________

Homeroom/Advisory Teacher _________________________________________________  Room #______________      

❑ $70   
❑ $75 
❑ $80 
❑ $85

Please check the appropriate box(es).

Yearbook (Ordered between 9/01/18 and 9/30/18)                                  
Yearbook (Ordered between 10/01/18 and 11/09/18)
Yearbook (Ordered between 11/10/18 and 2/08/19)                          
Yearbook (Ordered between 2/09/19 and 5/10/19)                                

Make Check Payable to “C.B. West Student Activities Fund”

Please return this form along with your payment to:
Central Bucks High School West

ATTN: Erin Walsh
375 W. Court Street

Doylestown, PA 18901

Contact information for questions regarding: 
Finances/Ordering - Ms. Walsh (elwalsh@cbsd.org) or

Yearbook Production - Mrs. Ferraro (sferraro@cbsd.org).

You can also visit the Antler Yearbook website for further 
ordering information.

ORDER ONLINE!

www.jostens.com

We ask that you please print a 
copy of your online order for 

your own records.  Thank you!

2018 - 2019 Antler Yearbook

Senior Order Form

❑ $45   

If you ordered personalization (extra feature) , the name will appear as printed below.  

Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Total  ____________

Personalization will again be offered as an extra for students.  
This additional feature must be ordered by the Friday November 9th deadline for an additional $10.  The 
name will be embossed on the front cover, along with any additional symbols you choose from the selection 
(additional symbols are only available online). 

❑ $10   

❑ YES, I would like to receive an email confirmation upon receipt of this order form!  CLEARLY PRINT 

EMAIL ADDRESS IN BLOCK LETTERS _________________________________________________________________________________ 

❑ NO thank you, I do not need an email confirmation.  

For the entire month of September, we will hold a Back to School special, where books will be only $70!   Don’t 
forget to look for our sales table on Back to School Night!

Extra yearbooks (if available) will be sold for $85 after distribution at the end of the year.  At that point, books 
will be sold on a first come, first serve basis.  We only had a few remaining last year, so reserve yours today!

mailto:elwalsh@cbsd.org
http://www.jostens.com/


Baby Picture & Message

DEADLINE Friday November 9th

NAME OF STUDENT: _________________________________________________________________________________________

MESSAGE:
(Please note, if you would like this message printed, the additional cost is $45.00 and must include a 
baby photo.  Print clearly, and please limit your message to 30 words or less.)

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Parents, in the event that we need to contact you regarding the picture or message you submitted, 
please provide an email address or phone number.  Thank you!

CONTACT INFORMATION:  _________________________________________________________________________________

We do reserve the right to edit the message or 
photograph to fit the format.  We also reserve the 

right to not print any inappropriate 
messages/photographs. Photos/Messages submitted 

after the deadline will be returned and will not be 
accepted.  Photos submitted without payment for the 

book will also not be accepted. 

Baby Photo and Message may be submitted through email.  Please email your Baby Photo 
and personalized Message (30 words or less) to Mrs. Ferraro at sferraro@cbsd.org by the 
above deadline, subject “Baby Photo/Message – FirstLast Name of Student”.  Payment of 
$45.00 must still be mailed to CB West High School, ATTN: Erin Walsh.   

Please CHECK THE BOX indicating how your child’s baby photo/message will be submitted.

This side of the order form is only necessary if you choose the EXTRA 
feature for an additional $45.00.

The picture will be returned to your child after the yearbook has been completed. If you would like 
the photo mailed back to you in May, please include a stamped, addressed envelope with your order.

❑ SUBMIT ELECTRONIC COPY VIA EMAIL

❑ SUBMIT HARD COPY VIA U.S. POSTAL MAIL (OR IN PERSON)

Contact information for questions regarding: 

Finances/Ordering - Ms. Walsh (elwalsh@cbsd.org) or
Yearbook Production - Mrs. Ferraro (sferraro@cbsd.org).

You can also visit the Antler Yearbook website for further 
ordering information.

mailto:sferraro@cbsd.org
mailto:elwalsh@cbsd.org

